
Town of Lyme 
Zoning Board of Adjustment 
1 High Street, P.O. Box 126 

Lyme, NH  03768 
Telephone: 795-2661 Fax:  795-4637 

 
 

ZONING BOARD of ADJUSTMENT AGENDA 
 Thursday, May 17, 2018 

 
The Lyme Zoning Board of Adjustment will meet on Thursday, May 17, 2018 at 7:30 PM 
at the Municipal Office Building at 1 High Street to consider the following items: 
 
Item 1: Approve Minutes from 04-19-2018 
 
Item 2: William Murphy has applied for a special exception under section 8.22 Setbacks 
for existing non-conforming structures to construct a 12’ X 20’ (240 square feet) front 
porch on his property at 40 Preston Road. The new porch would be within the road 
setback as defined by section 5.13 of the Lyme Zoning Ordinance. 
 
Item 3: Tom Morrissey has applied for a special exception under section 8.24 to install a 
replacement septic system on his property at 180 Dartmouth College Hwy. The proposed 
replacement system would be located within the 100 foot buffer of the Wetlands 
Conservation District as defined in section 3.27.1 of the Lyme zoning ordinance. 
 
Item 4: New Business.  
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
David A Robbins 
Planning and Zoning Administrator  
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